
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4 April 2019 

 

 

Ti Lamusse 

fyi-request-9972-96a87b2c@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

  

Dear Ti 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your email requesting: 

 

-All advice given by the Treasury related to the May 2018 budget announcement 

of additional police officers.  

-If the Treasury received advice from any other government department about the 

additional police officers, please provide me with that advice. If that is not 

possible, please provide me with a list of Departments/Ministries from which 

advice on the effects of the additional officers was obtained, the date it was 

received, and the title or the advice document.“” 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 1 April 2019 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

The Treasury may need to contact you to clarify your request.  To facilitate this, and to 

confirm your eligibility to make a request under section 12 of the Official Information 

Act, would you please reply giving your personal email, phone number or postal 

address.  

 

The Treasury will not publish your personal contact details or use the information for 

any reason other than processing your request.  The personal information you provide 

is subject to the requirements of the Privacy Act 1993 and the Official Information Act 

1982. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Ministerial Advisor 

 


